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DATES 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

Tuesday 27th Year 1 Vision Screening 

Wednesday 21st Reception and Year 4 Photos 

(Starters and Leavers) 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

Parents Evening 
If you have not done so already, please don’t 

forget to book your online video appointment for 

the Summer Term parents evening.  Dates for 

each year group are as follows: 

 

 Reception: 27th & 29th April 

 Year 1: 28th April & 6th May 

 Year 2: 29th April & 4th May 

 Year 3: 26th & 28th April 

 Year 4: 28th April & 6th May 

 

You can access the 

Schoolcloud booking system 

via ParentPay (Please click on 

your child’s name and the 

Parent Evening Booking Schoolcloud will be at the 

bottom of or directly via following link 

https://trinityfirstschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/the 

selection list on the left hand. 
 

 

 

Scooters and Bikes  
Now the sun is shining we want to encourage the 

children to be as active as possible so we will be 

trialing scooters and bikes being brought to 

school again after the Easter Holidays! 
 

On arrival to school they will need to be parked 

in the scooter shed by Jasmine, ensuring you 

follow the one-way system at all times.  If you 

arrive after the gates have closed please note 

that the office cannot take them around and 

they will need to be taken home.  
 

At the end of the school day, parents will need 

to collect the scooter or 

bike FIRST and then collect 

their child/ren. 
 

We will monitor this trial to 

ensure it can happen safely 

for everyone.  We will also 

be looking at getting an 

additional bike rack by the 

main office entrance. 
 

COVID-19 Reminder 
If your child, or a member of your household 

receives a positive Covid-19 test result please 

inform the school as soon as possible.   
 

Please call the dedicated School Out of Hours  

Covid-19 mobile, which is 07876 199618.   

During the Easter holidays the mobile will be 

checked on a daily basis.   
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Reception & Year 4 Photos 

(Starters & Leavers) Wednesday 21st April 

The class photos for the new 

starters and leavers will be taken 

on Wednesday 21st April.  Please 

make sure your child has their red sweatshirt or 

cardigan and are looking extra smart!  

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
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FROME CRICKET CLUB – 

RETURN OF ALL STARS 

AND LAUNCH OF 

DYNAMOS 

Frome Cricket Club will again 

be running the exciting 

Sunday morning All Stars 

cricket sessions for children 

aged 5-8 years of age. 
 

All Stars is an initiative from the England and 

Wales Cricket Board providing a great first 

experience in cricket over 8 weeks of one hour 

sessions.  The emphasis is on fun and being active, 

with a focus on developing your child’s movement 

skills in a safe environment.  Every child that 

registers will receive a backpack full of goodies 

including a cricket bat, ball, activity book, 

personalised shirt and cap all sent straight to your 

door.  Sessions start in on Sunday 9 May and run 

through to Sunday 27 June from 10.30am to 

11.30am and the cost is £40.00.  To book, please 

visit ecb.clubspark.uk. 
 

Dynamos is a new addition to the youth programme 

offered at Frome Cricket Club.  Another ECB 

initiative, it is for girls aged 8 to 11 years old, 

either coming out of All Stars Cricket or for those 

totally new to the sport.  Complementing junior 

cricket, Dynamos develops fundamental movement 

skills and apply them in an exciting game of 

countdown cricket using soft balls and light 

wooden bats.  The sessions take place on a Monday 

evening from 6.00pm to 7.00pm from Monday 28 

June through to Monday 16 August.  The cost is 

£40.00.  Each girl registering will receive a New 

Balance t-shirt, personalised with name and 

number and a pack of Topps Cricket Attax cards 

at each session plus exclusive access to a Dynamos 

Cricket app.  To book, please visit ecb.clubspark.uk 
 

Frome Cricket Club adheres to the ECB’s Safe 

Hands policy for safeguarding children and 

providing cricket in a safe and well managed club 

environment. 
 

Frome Cricket Club, Rodden Road, Frome, 

Somerset  BA11 2AH 
 

 

 

We would like to wish 

all our families a very 

Happy Easter and look 

forward to seeing 

everyone back on 

Monday 19th April. 
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